
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing quality education 

and opportunities for our students, we are excited to announce our upcoming Scholarship 

Fundraising Campaign. 

This campaign aims to raise funds to support deserving students in achieving their academic 

goals. Scholarships will help alleviate the financial burdens faced by many families, allowing 

students to focus on their studies and extracurricular activities. 

We invite you to join us in this noble cause by contributing to the scholarship fund. Your 

donation, no matter the size, will make a significant impact in the lives of our talented students. 

Please mark your calendars for our fundraising event on [Date] at [Location]. It will be an 

excellent opportunity to come together as a community, enjoy some refreshments, and learn 

more about our scholarship program. 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our students' futures. Together, we 

can make a difference! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


